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"City on the Gulf" 

CITY OF VENICE 
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Planning Commission Members 

FROM: Jeff Shrum, Development Services Director 

SUBJECT: June 30, 2020 Workshop – Summary of June 12th, 26th, and 30th Joint Workshops with City 
Council 

DATE: June 25, 2020 

There have or will be a total of three joint workshops with City Council on the following topics: 
1. June 12th - Decision Authorities and Control and Role of the Historic and Architectural Review 

Boards. 
2. June 26th - Building Measurement and Maximum Building Heights. 
3. June 30th - Compatibility 

Our goal for this workshop is to review the discussion and feedback received from Council at these 
meetings to provide direction to staff and the consultant for revisions to the draft code sections.  


